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2024 Peeps Diorama Contest : Family Friendly
Books or Movies

Community members are invited to enter their Peep Diorama creations into the
Andover Public Library’s 2024 Peep Diorama Contest.

Please keep the following rules in mind when submitting your entry:

« Entries must be “Family-friendly”. The staff of the Andover Public Library
will make the final decision on whether entries are family friendly. If the
entry is deemed not family-friendly, it will be disqualified, and the entry
removed from the display.

« Entries must depict a book or movie.

« Entries must fit within an 8.5 x 11” space and be no taller than 12".

« Individuals or Teams may enter.

 Individuals and Teams may submit up to two entries. All supplies for the
entry must be provided by the entrant. The Andover Public Library will not
be providing supplies for the dioramas.

« There is no age limit. However, we encourage families to work together!

« Entries must be submitted between March 11 — 15, 2024 at the Andover
Public Library during library hours.

« Voting on entries will be available to the public between March 18 — 29,
2024. With awards going to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place based on public votes.
Winners will be notified on Monday, April 1st.

« Entries must be picked up between Monday, April 1 — 5, 2024 during
Andover Public Library business hours. Any entries not picked up by end
of business on April 5, 2024, will be disposed of.



2024 Peeps Diorama Contest : Family Friendly

%NDOVER Books or Movies Entry Form

ublic Library

Names & Ages of entrants:

Title of Diorama:

Phone Number:

‘ | (we) have read the contest rules and understand them.




